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Fishing comp Fishing comp 
draws huge crowdsdraws huge crowds
Hundreds of competitors from all walks of Pormpuraaw life joined the Council and several 
community organisations, including PPAC, in last weekend’s fishing competition. With a huge array 
of prizes, some of which were contributed by PPAC, there was much to be gained from being in the 
right place at the right time (with the right bait, etc etc!). The hugely popular community event will be 
on again next year! Pics thanks to Pormpuraaw Aboriginal Shire Council.
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All work and walk together on one path of healing, learning, 
caring and sharing, creating a safer environment and community
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Top up your 
immunity this Winter
You can top up your COVID-19 protection 

with a COVID booster if you’re 18+ and 
it’s been six months since your last dose or 
infection. 
The COVID-19 vaccine does not protect 

against the flu, so you should still have your 
free annual flu shot. 
Receiving your COVID-19 and influenza 

vaccines is safe and produces a good 
immune response.
Talk to your health care worker for more 

information or visit https://www.healthdirect.
gov.au/australian-health-services to find and 
book an appointment.


